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To Whom It May Concern, 

This letter shall be received in support of SB210. Oregon elected officials have failed 

to secure mail-in voting. While convenient, mail-in voting has inherent flaws that 

make it easily susceptible to fraud and abuse. Cynics argue Oregon Democrats 

desire a system built around easy fraud and abuse. Many publications are calling 

Oregon Democrats the most corrupt in the nation. Verified fraud in the automatic 

voter registration is the latest admission. The lack of direct voter verification creates 

opportunities for ballots to be intercepted, altered, or submitted on behalf of others. 

Additionally, outdated voter rolls can lead to ballots being sent to individuals who are 

no longer eligible to vote, further increasing the risk of fraudulent activity. These 

issues undermine the integrity of our elections and erode confidence in the 

outcomes. 

 

By eliminating mail-in voting and prioritizing in-person voting, SB210 ensures that 

every voter is verified at the time of casting their ballot. The requirement for 

government-issued identification adds an additional layer of security, making it nearly 

impossible for fraudulent votes to be cast. This approach not only protects the 

sanctity of each vote but also reinforces the principle of one person, one vote. 


